March 17, 1989

Docket Number 50-346
License Number NPF-3

Serial Number 1637

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Document Control Desk
Vashington, D. C. 20555

TOLEDO

A Centeror Enecgy Company

DONAU)C SHELTON

wident - NuCkesr
419) 248 230X

Subject: Redesignation of the Davis-Besse Emergency Plan and Associated

Documents

Gentlemen:

The purpose of this letter is to inform the Nuclear Regulatory Commission
(NRC) that Toledo Edison will begin submitting "Information Only" rather than
"Controlled" copies of revisions to the Davis-Besse Emergency Plan and its
associated procedures. This change is being made in response to requests by
the NRC Emergency Preparedness Branch for Toledc Edison to provide these
revisions as "Information Only" rather than "Controlled" documents.
Additionally, 10CFR50.4(5) does not require that revisions to the Emergency

Plan and its associated procedures be submitted

as "Controlled" copies.

documents, revisions of which are currently submitted to the NRC Document
Control Desk as "Controlled" documents, are as follows:
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For the aforementioned reasons, effective 45 days from the date of this
letter, future revisions to the Davis-Besse Emergency Plan and its associated
procedures will be provided to the NRC Document Control Desk as "Information
Only" rather than "Controlled" documents. "Controlled" copies of the
Davis-Besse Emergency Plan and its associated procedures currently maintained
by the NRC will be replaced with "Information Only" copies following this
effective date.

Should you have any questions regarding this redesignation, please contact
Mr. R. V. Schrauder, Nuclear Licensing Manager, at (419) 249-2366.

Very truly yours,
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cc: P. M. Byron, DB-1 NRC Resident Inspector
A. B. Davis, Regional Administrator, NRC Region III
A. V. DeAgazio, Palisades NRC Senior rroject Manager
T. V. Vambach, DB-1 NRC Senicr Project Manager



